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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Nuclear Reactor Regulation Office
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Our current energy situation makes it imperative that the
November 5,1979 decision by the NRC to stop issuing construction
permits and operating licenses be recinded. The nuclear industry
has responded to the Three Mile Island incident in a responsible
manner and nuclear power is our safest source of non-polluting
energy.

The nuclear plants now held up would save ten million barrels
of oil yearly, and with the current oil price situation their startup
would be an important item in our fight against inflation.

I would appreciate your all-out effort to speed up the completion i

of the plants affected by this November 5,1979 freeze.

Sincerely,
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